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24 May 2024 
 

CHANGE AT VINEHEALTH AUSTRALIA 
 

At its meeting on 20 May 2024, the Board of Vinehealth Australia accepted the resignation of 

Suzanne McLoughlin as the Acting Chief Executive Officer.  

 

Suzanne has carried out this role for 12 months with great energy, knowledge, cheerfulness 

and purpose. She is now moving on to the next exciting chapter in her career working at the 

Australian Wine Research Institute.   

 

She will leave Vinehealth at the end of June with our very best wishes and sincere thanks for 

eight years of absolute commitment to the organisation. 

 

The position of Chief Executive Officer is now being advertised nationally. For more 

information about the position click here.  

 

Dianne Davidson AM 

Chair 

Vinehealth Australia 

chair@vinehealth.com.au 
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